
 

 

 
 
 
3 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 4 & Year 6 Mosque Visit  
 
Within our RE curriculum, both Year 4 and Year 6 will be learning about Islam. We will 
be visiting a local Mosque on Monday 27 February where the children will learn more 
about the Islamic faith. We ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 towards the cost of 
the transport which will be payable via Parentpay. 
 
We will leave school by coach at 9.30am and will return by lunchtime. Children will eat 
at school on their return.  Children must wear their full school uniform and please 
ensure they have a waterproof coat in case of wet weather.  
 
We will need 4 parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. If you are available to 
help, I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 3pm on 
Monday 13 February.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Thomas & Miss Greatrex 
Year 6 & Year 4 Teachers 
 
 


